
Board of Water Supply
Beretania Complex Redevelopment

P U B L I C  I N F O R M A T I O N  M E E T I N G

Board of Water Supply 
City and County of Honolulu

The Honolulu Board of Water Supply 
(BWS) will be issuing a Request for 
Proposal(s) to redevelop a portion  

of its Beretania Complex. The 
purpose of this action is to provide  

a revenue stream for BWS. 

Please join us for a presentation  
on this upcoming project. 
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Site Map
Zoning: A2, Medium Density Apartment

Source: Google Earth

Thursday,  
November 8, 2018

6:30 to 8:00 PM

Central Middle School  
Cafeteria

1302 Queen Emma Street

If you require special assistance, auxiliary aid and/or 
service to participate in this event (i.e., sign language 
interpreter, interpreter for language other than English, 
or wheelchair accessibility), please contact the Board of 
Water Supply Communications Office at (808) 748-5319 
at least three business days prior to the event.


